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Flu Shot Clinic 

RX Partners will be holding a flu shot clinic in the Card Room on Tuesday, September 24. If you 

are interested, please RSVP to the reception desk at ext. 8100 no later than Sunday, September 22 

at 12:00 p.m. Vaccine consent forms are available at the reception desk. Please pick one up, fill in 

the required information and bring it with you to the clinic. We kindly ask that you wear short 

sleeved shirts. Please note: COVID-19 vaccines are not available at this time. 
 

We ask that you follow the schedule below based upon your address: 

• Patio homes 101-143 9:00 a.m. 

• Patio homes 145-216 9:30 a.m. 

• Patio homes 218-274 10:00 a.m. 

• Patio homes 275-335 10:30 a.m. 

• Patio homes 337-608 11:00 a.m. 

• Patio homes/Apartments 609-739 11:30 a.m. 

If you have questions, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. Health Center (Skilled Nursing, 

Personal Care & Oak Grove) residents will receive their vaccine directly on their units.  
 

Variety Show Auditions 

The Drama Club is holding “auditions” to determine the order and pacing of the variety shows on 

October 24 & 26. Auditions will be held in the Auditorium this week from 1:00-4:00 p.m. If you 

are interested, sign up on the poster in the mailroom.  
 

Dog Park 

The dog park is open! Come and play off leash with your pets in a safe, fenced-in, relatively pest 

free area behind the Summer House near the raised beds. See section 1.12 in the Resident 

Handbook regarding pets on campus and Butler County requirements. 
 

Greenhouse Spaces 

Do you want a greenhouse space for the winter? You will water and care for your plants and the 

Greenhouse Committee will manage insect control. Call Ann Ferguson at 8269 to reserve a space. 
 

Farmer’s Market 

This month’s Farmers Market is Wednesday, September 18 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the 

lobby area. We will be selling fresh produce from local farms, along with assorted homemade 

scones, muffins and cookies, apple and pecan strudel, and our house made fresh canned fruit 

preserves. Our hot item this month will be Arancini (stuffed Italian rice balls), and the action 

station will be butternut squash ravioli with pancetta bacon, walnuts, and sage cream. 
 

Residents may use cash or charge items to their monthly statement. Employees must use cash for 

purchases. 
 

Resident Get Together 

Join us on Friday, September 20 at 1:30 PM for a resident get together in the Auditorium and Card 

Room. This month’s speakers are Sue Hoffman, Director of Residential Services, Nancy O’Leary, 

Housekeeping Supervisor, and Chris Coroian, Housekeeping Supervisor. They will give you an 

overview of their departments and the services they provide. Mark Bondi will also give a brief 

campus update and will answer any questions you may have. 
 

Wine Bottles Needed 

We are looking for clear (empty) wine bottles for a project. If you have any, please rinse them out 

and put them in the boxes in the Scooter Room/Gallery. 

 

 


